
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Where: Batesville 

Elementary Library 

When: March 12 from 

9a.m.-3p.m. 
Each class will be assigned 

a shopping time that day.  

Parents are encouraged to 

join their child during 

that time.  Please check 

with your child’s teacher 

for more details.  


